
 

 

June 11, 2021  
 
Ron Beacom, Superintendent Neligh-Oakdale Public School District (02-0009-000) 
Neligh-Oakdale Public School District – Eastward Elementary School (02-0009-005) 
PO Box 149 
Neligh, NE 68756 
 
 
Dear Superintendent Beacom, 
 
The Title I Schoolwide Peer-Review for Neligh-Oakdale Public Schools, Eastward 
Elementary School, has been completed       and will be kept on file in the NDE Title I Office. 
 
No additional information needs to be submitted at this time.  
 
The Eastward Elementary School has met all of the requirements and may continue to 
operate a Title I Schoolwide  Program for the 2021-22 school year.  
 
Please keep a copy of this letter in the Title I Federal Programs file. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Kent by email at  jim.kent@nebraska.gov or 
phone at 402-405-6456. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jim Kent, 
NDE Title I Consultant 
 
 
CC: Ben Dempsey, Tracey Richart 
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